
Advisement and Registration Council 

May 20, 2021 

Minutes 

 

1. Council Chair Stroppel reviewed the last meeting notes and documents sent by Provost 

Powers and VP Reginald Ross as a follow-up for the Council to consider in its 

recommendations to the proposed Advising policy changes. Powers sent a clarification of 

points for the Council, along with FSSE and NSSE documents, and VP Ross sent a 

shortened assessment of current Advising practices and proposed changes, originally 

created by Danielle Liautaud. 

 

2. The Council discussed the Google doc compilation of points Stroppel sent to the Provost 

on May 9, as well as additional ones that the Chair will also summarize and send. 

 

3. The Council discussed the Year-End Report. 

 

 

 

 

 


